
Update 6 May

1 message

Mike Anderson <principal@waimairi.school.nz>

Wed, May 6, 2020 at 5:13 PM

To: All Personnel <allpersonnel@waimairi.school.nz>, allwhanau@waimairi.school.nz

Bcc: melmikeand@gmail.com

Kia ora,

Thanks for taking part in today's quick survey about your current intentions at Level 2.

If you are interested, here are the results:

Returning to school 85%

Home with vulnerable health 2%

Home with vulnerable family members 1%

Home not feeling safe to go to school 4%

Unsure 9%

The communications process from now on is:

*MoE/MoH give us their health and safety requirements - tomorrow.

*Leadership Team and Staff meetings to unpack the requirements - tomorrow.

*Putting Waimairi School Level 2 Health and Safety Plan together - Friday to Monday.

*Cabinet decides on possible Level change - Monday.

*Waimairi School Level 2 Health and Safety Plan outlined to parents and whānau - Tuesday.

*Waimairi staff setting up classrooms and school facilities to comply with our Level 2 plan - Tuesday - Wednesday.

*POSSIBLE Level 2 opening - Thursday.

Nāhaku noa, nā

Mike Anderson

Principal

Waimairi School

[1 Tillman Avenue](#)

[Christchurch](#)

Phone +64 3 352 9208 ext 802

Web <http://www.waimairi.school.nz/>

Facebook <https://www.facebook.com/waimairi>

Twitter <https://twitter.com/waimairischool>

